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Finally, the proximity of the storage facility to the reactor site leads the NRC
to discount the potential threat to public and environmental health based on
Yelr “expections” of a technology that has not, in the view of LMF, been
tes»d thoroughly enough: “Because of the relatively large reactor sites, any
incremental doses oifsite due to direct radiation exposure from the spent fuel
storage casks are expected to be small...” LMF feels that the potentially dire
consequences of the release of any form of 1adiati n into Lake Michigan or i
basin requires an assessment beyond the “expectations” of the NRC,

Because "expectations” are an important part of the NRC analysis of the
this technology's impacts, questions must be raised as to the adequacy of the
testing of the cask itself. First, it has been determined that testing was done on
a smaller version of the VSC 24, called the V'SC-17. When dealing with the
effects of radiation, conclusions drawn from testing a prototype are of dubious
import. in addition, given the commonly extended projection of the opening of
a federal repository for disposal of high ler el waste, careful consideration must
be allotted to the possitility that these casks may be called upon to perform
their functions well beyond the 30 year expectations cited in the NRC
assessment. The fact that the NRC reaqires testing of cask viability for "at
least 20 years" does not in &ad of itself guarantee safety in the apparently
likely event the casks remain years or decades beyond the onginal intended
duration.

These issues and a host of others (10 be included in a forthcoming
statement) speak strongly to the need for an environmental impact statement
(EIS)--if not genencally for the entire method of dry storage, then for each
individual application. It i« the position of the Lake Michigan Federator that
further progress towards the incorporation of dry storage of spent nuclear [uel
rods be suspended until such time as an EIS is conducted. Under .iie National
Environmental Policy Azt of 1969, federal agencies are required to pe.form
such an assessment for proposed major federal programs prior to their
implementation. This should certainly apply to the use of new technologies to
resolve the national nuclear waste storage problem. LMF believes that,
regardless of NRC's contention that risks are "small”, the severity of the
release of high level nuclear waste into the environment compels the need for
an EIS.
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It will be the policy of the Lake Michigan Federation to use whatever
means at its disposal to persuade the federal government to follow this cautious
Lt necessary path. Proper preparation of an EIS provides the best conduit for
public participation in a decision that cowd criticaliy impact their environment
and their lives.

Sincerely,
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Glenda Daniel
Executive Director
Lake Michigan Federation
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